
WSU GENDER NON-BINARY STUDENT EXPERIENCES 

Lead Researcher: Jack Mullen – (248) 331-6229 – ga3125@wayne.edu 

Jack Mullen and researchers from the Sociology Department at Wayne State 
University are recruiting participants for a research study about trans (gender 
non-binary) student experiences. This study may help us to better understand the 
unique social position of gender non-binary students within the LGBTQ+ and 
broader student populations at Wayne State University by exploring their 
experiences on campus and attitudes towards professors and administration. 

You are eligible to participate in this study if you are at least 18 years of age and 
are an undergraduate student at WSU.  

The study will take place remotely via video chat (e.g. Zoom, Skype) or phone 
call. As a participant, you will complete a one-on-one interview with the lead 
researcher. This interview is expected to last no more than one hour. 

You will be compensated for your time in the form of an Amazon gift card worth 
$20. Study information will be shared with Wayne State University administration, 
which may better-inform initiatives to improve diversity and inclusion on campus. 
There are no other direct benefits to you for participating. 

If you are interested in participating in this study, please Jack Mullen at 
jack.mullen@wayne.edu or (248) 331-6229. 
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